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To the Municipality of West Elgin. We are holding our 2nd annual Corn Hole Tournament in Rodney again this year
on February 15th 2025. Proceeds from the tournament helps our organization GoodDayLetsPlay put first year
hockey players both male and female in hockey for free. Is there any way again this year would you be able to help
us out with the fee of the hall. Every little bit helps. Our goal is not only for the kids but also to keep local arenas
open for everyone to enjoy. Thanks again Tim.
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